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EDITORIAL

In the September 1977 issue of Philosophy of Science, I announced
that we would tentatively schedule a special issue for December 1978
devoted to the philosophy of psychology. We did receive a number
of contributions but the schedule was such that only two essays were
completed in time for this issue. This is not, therefore, a special
issue. The journal will, of course, remain open to further contributions
in this area, and several which were received too late to be placed
in the December number will appear in the 1979 volume.
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